
Amtrak Withdrawing Current Hudson Line Fencing Project Application to New York State 

Department of State 

  

After hosting collaborative meetings over the past few months, Amtrak, the New York State 

Department of Transportation, and the New York State Department of State, have jointly agreed 

to Amtrak withdrawing its application on the current Hudson Line Fencing Project proposal so it 

can be revised in conjunction with a five-year corridor plan to improve safety along the Empire 

Service Hudson Line. Additionally, Amtrak will continue to work with the affected 

communities, Town Officials and State agencies on formulating the revised plan. Public 

informational meetings will also be held prior to the submission of a new application to the 

Department of State. 

  

At Amtrak, the safe operation of service for our Customers, Employees, and the Public is top 

priority, and we will continue to work towards providing the safest, reliable, and most efficient 

passenger rail service along the Hudson Line and throughout the entire Amtrak system.         

  

 


